February Principal's Report- PAC
Monday, February 14th: Zoom Link

Updates from Previous Meeting
e Washroom monitored at break
e Teachers reminded to allow students to use washroom throughout class if need be
e (Covid 19 Protocols

COVID 19 Update
e [February oth GOA Update
e See message from Superintendent

Purchases from PAC
e Uniforms
e Transportation costs
e Kitchen and sensory room items

Final Exams
e Some exams canceled or altered due to no-bus days

Report Cards
e Senthome Feb 4th

Staff Updates
e (andace Torgerson- Grade 7 L.A. & Math, FLEX, CTR 10

Connections with DVCOS
e 25 students currently registered in one course or more
e Time in student schedules for support from BHS

Umbrella School Council
e The second Umbrella School Council meeting for the 2021-2022 school year is

scheduled for March 10, 2022 at 7:00 pm. It is a virtual meeting, and the link for this
event is: meet.google.com/fmn-vimj-rks



https://zoom.us/j/93605497408?pwd=ZkFqV1J5YnR2WG9qeXFlTDhENkZCQT09
https://www.wrsd.ca/our-division/news/post/covid-19-update-february-9-2022
http://meet.google.com/fmn-vimj-rks

At this meeting you will have the opportunity to hear from and ask questions of school
board trustees and senior administration. The school division will report on results
from last year and plans for the current year.

The Board is looking forward to meeting with representatives from each school council
and we encourage you to email to us any additional topics you would like the Board to
address at this meeting. There will also be an opportunity at this meeting for each
school council to share some of the successful projects they have been involved in so far
this school year.

You can register by sending an email to dawn.beeman@wrsd.ca letting us know the
names of the individuals from your school council that are planning on joining this
virtual meeting. You can also send any topics of interest you would like discussed.
There is no limit to the number of registrants and no cost for this event.

The Board values the feedback and input we receive from our Umbrella School Council
meetings. We look forward to meeting with you.



